
The PowerPoint posted with Agenda Item No. 15 was drafted 
by representative(s) of the Alexandria School of Innovation 
and the John Dewey Institute in support of their applications 
seeking authorization to open charter school(s) in the Douglas 
County School District.  Please note that the information 
contained within the PowerPoint presentation posted with 
Agenda Item No. 15 was not fact-checked by the District and 
these materials are neither sponsored nor endorsed by the 
Douglas County School District, its Board, the Superintendent, 
or the District’s Choice Programming Office. 


